

Grand Guardian Council of Oregon

RE: Bethel Guardian Council Recommendations

Dear Bethel Members and Bethel Guardian Council Members,

It has come to my attention that there was a change within Supreme bylaws and an additional step needs to happen in our recommendation process. Therefore, I will outline below the correct process for this.

Step 1: All Bethel Members to be notified by Bethel Guardian and Associate Bethel Guardian at least 30 days prior to the recommendations being done. Read Supreme Bylaws **Standard Operating Procedures – Bethel 15** – Paragraphs 1&2 to daughters (this was also information contained in the original instruction letter sent to the Bethels)

Step 2: Bethel Guardian Council conducts their annual meeting completing their recommendations sending them to the Vice Grand Guardian at the address listed in the original instruction letter no later than June 4, 2017.

Step 3: At least 30 days after notification from Bethel Guardian and Associate Bethel Guardian and no later than May 24, 2017 daughters submit their recommendations as instructed.

Step 4: Sealed envelope signed by recorder or other Bethel member to be mailed to Vice Grand Guardian at the address listed in the original instruction letter.

Any questions can be made to the Grand Guardian or the Vice Grand Guardian. Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Laurie Armstrong

Laurie Armstrong

Vice Grand Guardian